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Dear customers,

Firstly, we would like to take this opportunity to extend our best wishes to all our valued customers. 

We greatly appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ULVAC products.

We are informing you about the change of the supplier and the material of Pirani gauge sensor head 

WP-01/02/03/16. Since Pirani gauge sensor head is consumable, stable supply of Pirani gauge 

sensor head is necessary. We will change the supplier of Hermetic terminal to continue to procure

components stably and produce Pirani gauge sensor heads systematically. Due to this change, the

material of the ring (see figure below) will be changed, however the specification of Pirani gauge

sensor head remains the same. We appreciate your understanding.

We would like to express our gratitude for your continuing support.

                                                                                                                  Sincerely yours,

- Note -

Sincerely

TAKUYA KOBAYASHI

Product Manager Group Dept.2 Senior Manager

ULVAC Inc.  Components Div.
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【Product model】 Pirani gauge sensor head　WP-01, WP-02, WP-03, WP-16

【Changes】Supplier and the ring of Hermetic terminal.

　　　　　　Before；FeNi alloy Ni plating finish

　　　　　　After；FeNiCo alloy Ni plating finish

・WP-01　    　　：From October 2018.

・WP-02/03/16 ：From April 2019.

（However, the scheduled time may change depending on the stock status.）

【Reason】For the stable supply.

【Scheduled time of the change】


